
From: Lily Ramyar  
Sent: Tues Sept 2019 12:01 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill 
Subject: Sanction on Councillor Clievitz 
 

Hello,  

Please do not foolishly increase the recommended sanction to Councillor Cilevitz as 

was done so wrongly and so blatantly on Dec 17, 2018. The reprimand sanction must 

remain. The sanction for Perrelli should have been higher. 

Sincerely, 

Lily Ramyar 


